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NOTICE OF REDUNDANT (DUPLICATE) PUBLICATION  

   

  

The paper “Improving Safety at Sea through Compliance with International 

Maritime Safety Codes“, written by Jelena Nikčević Grdinić, was published in 

ToMS, Vol. 6  No. 2, pp. 130-139  (doi: 10.7225/toms.v06.n02.005) on 21st October, 

2017, while it was published in the same form and with the same title in the Journal 

of Maritime Research Vol. 13, No. 1, pp. 5-14 on 28th October, 2017.  

    

 

  

COPE retraction guidelines  

“If redundant publication has occurred (i.e. authors have published the same data or article in 

more than one journal without appropriate justification, permission or cross-referencing) the 

journal that first published the article may issue a notice of redundant publication but should not 

retract the article unless the findings are unreliable. Any journals that subsequently publish a 

redundant article should retract it and state the reason for the retraction“.  

  

URL: https://publicationethics.org/files/retraction%20guidelines_0.pdf  
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